3 August 2018

To whom it may concern

Title of study: Modified laparoscopic Sugarbaker repair of parastomal hernia
with three-point anchoring technique

Chief investigator: Di-Yu Huang, MD
Department of General Surgery, Sir Run Run Shaw Hospital,
Zhejiang University, Hangzhou 310016, Zhejiang Province, China

This letter is to confirm that I have read the ethics application prepared for this
study, and that in my opinion the statistical methods and techniques
mentioned are appropriate for the research.

Please contact me if you have any queries.

Sincerely, %A/\b %

Hui Liu, PhD, Laboratory of Laparoscopic Technique Research of Zhejiang
Province, Department of General Surgery, Sir Run Run Shaw Hospital,
Zhejiang University, Hangzhou 310016, Zhejiang Province, China.

E-mail: Clu) 2070 @514 eolu. Cr
Telephone: 3{~&7/ — QFvo 565%



